






























































Amended EIA Application Form 
 
Note from the CSIR:  

 
In February 2012, additional listed activities were identified for the proposed project 
in terms of Government Notice R544, 545 and 546. This necessitated an 
amendment of the EIA Application Form that was submitted to the Department of 
Economic Development, Environmental Affairs and Tourism (DEDEAT) on 18 July 
2011. The attached letter, submitted to DEDEAT on 13 February 2012, serves as 
confirmation of the amendment of the abovementioned EIA Application.  
 
In addition, the need for an Archaeological Impact Assessment, Palaeontological 
Impact Assessment and Traffic Impact Assessment was identified subsequent to the 
submission of the EIA Application Form on 18 July 2011. As such, the attached letter 
includes the Specialist Declaration Forms of Dr. Johan Binneman, Dr. John Almond, 
and Mr. Roy Bowman who will conduct the Archaeological Impact Assessment, 
Palaeontological Impact Assessment and Traffic Impact Assessment respectively. 
Also included in the attached letter is the Specialist Declaration Form of Mr. Jamie 
Pote, who is conducting the Terrestrial Ecology Specialist Study for the proposed 
project, and was out of the country at the time of submitting the original application 
form to DEDEAT on 18 July 2011. 
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